
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS 
Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of RUSH COUNTY, Indiana, that the County adopted its 2015 
budgets, tax rates, and levies on September 11, 2014. At that time, the County adopted a budget and levy 
for its Cumulative Capital Development Fund. The Notice to Taxpayers preceding that adoption 
erroneously omitted the proposed 2015 levy for the Cumulative Capital Development Fund. The County 
publishes this Notice to inform affected taxpayers that the adopted 2015 levy for this Fund is $161,403. 

  

 

 


